
 

 

 

 
 
20th June, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope your child is looking forward to the visit to the Youth Village on Monday 24h June for the Diocesan Primary 
Schools’ Festival.  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch and at least 2 drinks.  The cook can offer a packed lunch for those children who 

normally take school meals, please email office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk or complete and return the slip below by tomorrow 

– Friday 21st June. 

 

Children should come into school through the main school entrance on Mill Lane for 8.15am.    We will be leaving school 

early at 8.30am. 

 

They will return at 5pm and should be collected by an adult from the main entrance. If you give permission for them to 
walk home then please email the school office to confirm, given that this is a later time to the normal end of the school 
day.  
 
Children should wear school uniform (hoodies optional) and may bring up to £3 to spend at the tuck shop. They also need 
to remember a packed lunch and two drinks.  
 
There is also a collection for the YMT Justice and Peace Outreach Project. The Refugee Project has provided a list of food 
which would be greatly appreciated and so we invite your child to bring an item from the list below, if possible. 

o Tins of Chickpeas  

o Tins of Tomatoes  

o Bags of Rice  

o Single packets of biscuits  

o Tins of Tuna  
The payment item is still open for settlement on My Child of School if you have not already made your contribution for 
transport costs. 
 
Many thanks for your support  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Sheena Sinclair  
Head Teacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Diocesan Primary Schools’ Festival – Monday 24th June, 2024 

I require a packed lunch for my child               

 

Name ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Please indicate your child’s preference:         

Cheese Sandwich               Tuna Sandwich               Ham Sandwich   
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